
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF HOLLISTON 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

703 Washington Street        508-429-0608 
Holliston, MA   01746 

PRESS RELEASE 
17-01 

Contact Information: 
Jeff Ritter 
Town Administrator 
 

“BOARD OF SELECTMEN OPEN SPECIAL TOWN MEETING WARRANT” 
 
Thursday, August 11, 2017:  Holliston, MA:  The Board of Selectmen Wednesday evening 
voted to open the Warrant for the Special Town Meeting to be held on Monday, October 24, 
2016. 
 
Articles are to be submitted to the Office of the Board of Selectmen by Wednesday, September 
14, 2016 by 4:30p.m. 
 
Any questions about how to submit an Article for consideration should be directed to Jeff Ritter, 
Town Administrator at ritterj@holliston.k12.ma.us   
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Town of Holliston Web Site 
Senior Center 
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Fire Station (Central) 
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HCAT 
MetroWest Daily News 
Milford Daily News 
Holliston Reporter 
 


